
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE June 16, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Resolution Calling the Next General Municipal Election to be Held in 

the City of Beaumont on November 3, 2020 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The next general municipal election will be held in the City of Beaumont on November 

3, 2020. The purpose of the election is to elect two (2) candidates to become members 

of the City Council for four (4) year terms ending November 2024. The incumbents are 

Council Member Nancy Carroll and Council Member Julio Martinez.  

 

This resolution requests the Riverside County Registrar of Voters to conduct such 

election and further states that the City shall reimburse the Riverside County Registrar 

of Voters for the cost of services performed. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The City will be invoiced for the costs of services after the election. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Waive the full reading and adopt by title only, “A Resolution of the City Council of 

the City of Beaumont, California, Calling and Giving Notice of the Holding of a 

General Municipal Election to be Held in the City on Tuesday November 3, 2020, 

for the Election of Certain Officers of the City as Required by the Provisions of 

the Laws of the State of California Relating to General Law Cities and 

Requesting the Registrar of Voters of the County of Riverside to Conduct Said 

Election.” 

Attachments: 

A. Resolution 


